

Moat Farm Infant and Nursery School

and Lavender Farm Nursery



www.moatfarm-inf.sandwell.sch.uk



Brookfields Road Oldbury West Midlands B68 9QR Tel: 0121 552 1885 Friday, 24 November 2023

Dear Families,

Sharing books makes a big difference to your child's education. When you read to your child you are making a positive impact on your child's reading ability and their love of reading.

With this in mind, we would like to offer you the opportunity to share a book with your child on **Wednesday 6th December** between 8.30 and 8.50 in their class. Only one adult per child please - this can be any relative (parent, grandparent, auntie/uncle, adult sibling).

If you are able to attend, please come to your class door at 8.30 and stay with your child until 8.50 for the Reading for Pleasure session. They can read to you or you can read to them. We have books for them to select, or if you have a favourite, bring it with you.

We aim to make this an enjoyable reading time for you and your child. There will also be a slice of toast to enjoy too! If you can't make it this time, we hope to offer further opportunities next term to enjoy some special reading time together.

Research shows, reading books your child has chosen to read for pleasure is one of the best things you can do to help them succeed at school. A love of reading is the biggest indicator of future academic success!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Karen Spencer Assistant Headteacher & English Lead

COLLABORATION RESPECT CREATIVITY PERSEVERANCE CARING REFLECTIVENESS









